
 
 

 

To:  Users of CTA-861, A DTV Profile for Uncompressed High-Speed Digital Interfaces 
 
From:  Dave Wilson 
 
Date:  October 24, 2017 
 
Subject:  Incorrect use of “Adobe RGB” trademark  
 
 
Adobe Systems, Inc. has informed CTA that use of the trademarked term “Adobe RGB” in 
CTA-861-E, CTA-861-F and CTA-861-G is inappropriate. CTA is in the process of reviewing and 
revising CTA-861 to address the Adobe Systems, Inc. concerns. 
 
CTA has stopped distributing these versions of CTA-861 pending completion of this review. If you 
would like to participate in the review please join CTA’s DTV Interface Subcommittee (R4.8) 
Uncompressed A/V Digital Interfaces Working Group (WG7) here: 
 
https://standards.cta.tech/apps/org/workgroup/r4sc8wg7/ 
 
The revised document will be available as soon as the revisions are complete. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience.  
 
 
 
Dave Wilson 
VP, Technology & Standards 

 


